
Dromore Town Centre 
Public Realm Scheme

As part of the ongoing commitment to the regeneration of Dromore, Armagh City, 
Banbridge and Craigavon Borough Council will be delivering a Public Realm Scheme, 
which will provide high quality improvements within the Dromore Town Centre 
Conservation Area which includes outer Market Square, Bridge Street and Church Street.

The aim of the Dromore Town Centre Public Realm Scheme is to enhance 
the streetscape, improving accessibility and offer high quality design, using 
natural materials with bespoke details to reflect the town’s unique history and 
Conservation Area designation. The scheme plans to introduce new pavement 
treatments, lighting, enhanced shared space, street furniture, signage and 
decorative features designed to complement the previous works around Dromore 
Town Hall.

Armagh City Banbridge and Craigavon Borough Council have been working with GM 
Design Associates Limited, to develop these Concept Design Proposals and we would 
welcome your views. Following your feedback GM Design Associates Limited will 
develop the design proposals to submit a planning  application. 

It is anticipated that the construction works will commence on site in January 2021 
and will last approximately nine months.

The selected concept images below provide examples of the approach that GM 
Design Associates Limited are considering in terms of potential paving materials, 
lighting, historic features and tree planting that could be used on this scheme. We would 
welcome your views on the style of this approach for the Dromore Town Centre Public 
Realm Scheme.

Overhead lighting to Bridge Street Heritage style lighting The history of Dromore 
could be celebrated 
through sculpture

New benches could feature stories of the
history of Dromore

Warm colours of Italian Porphyry paving 
could be used to compliment the existing 
works to the inner part of  Market Square

Engraved paving could be used to celebrate 
the historic businesses, shops or stories at 
certain locations within the town centre.

Street names can be 
engraved into the new 
paving

Occasional new signs could feature braille 
and raised features to aid visually impaired 
pedestrians around the town.


